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Good for Employers: Title VII Ruling Brings 9th Circuit in Line

News

4.26.17


David Monks of the San Diego office wrote the article, "Good for Employers: Title VII Ruling Brings

9th Circuit in Line," for the April 26 issue of the Daily Journal.

To read the full article, please visit the Daily Journal. (Subscription required)
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